Springfield Elks Lodge 1560 — Children’s Christmas Party

Springfield Lodge 1560 members and their families enjoyed arts & crafts a luncheon, topped by a visit from
Santa on Sunday December 9.

This was the first time since 2019 that the lodge was able to host this event and it did not disappoint. Children
ranging in ages from infants to 11 years old spent time writing letters to Santa, making jewelry, and working
on other age-appropriate arts and crafts. The house committee provided a buffet luncheon, and then Santa
and his Chief Elf arrived to the greetings of hugs and cheers by over 25 children.

One-by-one each child’s name was called, they sat with Santa to talk about their Christmas wishes, before
each were presented with a gift. After all the children received their gift-wrapped packages, Santa counted
down to the commencement of opening their gifts. The paper started to fly, and the children erupted in
excitement at what they had each received. Then Santa and his EIf bid farewell until next year.







